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Dyddiadur | Diary 30.06.24 

**Please see the information within the dates** 

 

Date Class Activity 
Personalised Assessments – This week we will be completing any outstanding tests 

Mon 1st July Whole School Disconnect Day- As part of our Live Simply Award that is 
administered by CAFOD, we will be aiming to reduce our 
electricity consumption during the day on Monday 1st of July. 
We will be thinking of how we can protect our planet. You may 
want to join with us and reduce the consumption of electricity of 
your family in the evening too! 

 
Mon 1st and Tues 

2nd July 
Year 6 Bridging days in Penglais- Wear your own clothes and go directly 

to Penglais in the morning by 8.45am. A free lunch will be 
available from the canteen or you can take your own packed 
lunch. Please arrange with your child to collect them directly from 
Penglais from 3pm onwards. Please remember to send the 
information pack with you. 
New reception pupils for Padarn Sant will visit in the morning (an 
email has been sent out) 

Monday 1st July Ystwyth Swimming pm 

Monday 1st July Next Year’s Year 3 and 4 Final day for the deposits to Naturesbase need to be paid. Please 
let me know if you need any financial assistance. 

Monday 1st July Year 5 and 6 parents After school meeting will take place at 3.45pm for any parents/ 
carers who would like to attend to ask questions or see the 
content of the lessons – Making Babies (part 1) for the Year 6 and 
Types of Abuse from the Year 5 programme. 

Tues 2nd July Whole School Transition again in the morning (see above) 

Families will be filming with Fr Matt at 2.30pm 

Tues 2nd July Year 6 and Parti Unsain Ceredigion Proms in Arts Centre- Concert begins at 7pm for start 
of concert. Cost is £9 per ticket which must be paid in cash on the 
door. More information below on meeting times etc. 

Fri 5th July Athletics Team Area Sports Day- An email/letter will be sent out tomorrow 
(Monday) to those competing. 

Fri 5th July Teifi Visit from a bee keeper. We will be tasting honey. IMPORTANT: 
Let Mrs Rowe know of any allergies not already declared on 
allergy form or if you do not wish your child to take part in the 
tasting session. 

Monday 8th July Year 4, 5 and 6 RSE 

Mon 8th July Year 5 Taster Day in Penweddig (optional- please confirm your child’s 
attendance by scanning the QR code on the letter) 

Tues 9th July Year 5 Taster Day in Penglais 
New reception pupils for Padarn Sant will visit and stay for lunch 

Weds 10th July Dosbarth Leri Trip to Fantasy Farm – Please give permission on ParentPay 
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  and pay for the trip. If you need any help to finance the trip, 
please see Mrs Rowe or Mrs Brophy. 

Wed 10th July Pupils who have made 
their first confession 

Confessions at Welsh Martyrs for the children and any 
family member that would like to join us. 1:30pm – 3pm 

Friday 12th July All welcome International Evening- 6pm – 9pm. Please let us know if you want 
to do a dance or can provide food for the event. 
More details below. 

Monday 15th July Year 4,5 and 6 RSE 

Weds 17th July Y6 families Leavers’ assembly - afternoon 

Fri 19th July Whole School 
All families welcome 

Last Day of Term 
Leavers’ Mass with refreshments afterwards: 9:30am – 
11am 

 

 

Clubs this week 

Monday Whole school Zumba in the hall 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

Tuesday Reception, Y1, Y2 and Y3 BMO on the playground / in the hall if wet 

**Thursday** Year 2 – 6 Gardening Club 3:30 – 4:45pm 

 

 

RSE Timetable for year 4,5 and 6 over the next three weeks 
 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Monday 24th June What is the Church? Catholic Social Teaching Menstruation 

Monday 1st July 3:45pm - After school meeting for any parents/ carers who would like to attend to ask questions or 
see the content of the lessons – Making Babies (part 1) for the Year 6 and Types of Abuse from the 
Year 5 programme. 

Monday 8th July How do I love others? Reaching out – applying knowledge 
of Catholic Social teaching 

Making Babies (part 1) 

Monday 15th July A time for everything Types of Abuse - These terms will be 
used: Neglect, Physical Abuse, 
Emotional Abuse, and Sexual Abuse. 

Hope beyond Death 

 

Monthly Devotion for July: The Precious Blood of Jesus Habits of the Heart: Learned and Wise 
 

THIS WEEK: 
Dosbarth Leri – Please can anyone send in any pants, knickers or socks that may fit a child age 4,5 or 6 – our spare 
supplies are depleted. Diolch! 

 
Dosbarth Rheidol: please can the children bring in shoe or cereal box for sea themed craft- diolch! 

 
International Evening – A list for food will go up soon – remember no nuts or sesame seeds. There will be a list for 
signing up for entertainment too. The teachers are planning their dance already! If you bring a food dish then there will 
be no cost for your family to attend the evening. The ticket prices are as follows: Adult- £5, Child £3, Family ticket £10. 
There will also be a reduced price for families in receipt of the School Essentials Grant. Tickets will go up on Parent Pay 
this week. 

 
Transition within the school will take place on Monday and Tuesday morning this week: There will be a large Year 6 
group next year so not many Year 5s will be in Dosbarth Aeron. We start by sorting Dosbarth Aeron’s composition of 
pupils then work down the school. The teachers and I have spent many hours discussing next year’s class arrangements 
and have thought about the academic and social aspects. We do have split year groups in St Padarn’s and they bring 
many benefits as the pupils enjoy collaborating with older/ younger pupils and forming friendships with pupils from a 
different year group. 
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Arrangements for the Ceredigion proms:  
Choir: Please can you take your child to the Arts Centre by 4pm. The rehearsal will take place between 16:00 – 17:45, 
and the children will be looked after by staff from the Music Service and their respective schools between 17:45 and the 
concert, which starts at 19:00. The dress code for the concert is School Uniform. Children are asked to bring a packed 
supper, and a drink. A café is on site, but only accepts card payment, no cash. 

 
Parti Unsain: Please meet Mrs Parry at the box office at 6pm prompt (if not performing in the Year 6 proms). The 
rehearsal will be at 6.05pm and Mrs Parry will look after the children until the end of the concert or the end of the 
Unsain performance depending on your preference. Please let Mrs Parry know directly if you would like to collect your 
child before the end of the concert. 

 
SCHOOL NEWS: 
Catholic Life: The roll out of the trial of the Religious Education Directory is going well and the pupils are very engaged 
with their work. This year, we have started the programme by teaching the Year 1 and Year 4 curriculum. Next Year, the 
plan is to introduce the Year 2 and Year 5 schemes of work.  If you want to see the curriculum, please Google Religious 
Education Directory - to know you more clearly. 
 
NPEP project: Congratulations to Miss Jones and the Year 6 pupil researchers for the presentation at the university on 
your research enquiry.  The presentation was excellent and the pupils confidently participated in the discussion 
afterwards. I felt very proud of our school. Miss Jones also presented regionally about our research work on Thursday. I 
am looking forward to hearing the talk again next week at the UKLA conference in Brighton. Thanks Miss Jones for all you 
do! The NPEP project will be filming in school again this week on Wednesday and Thursday with the pupil researchers 
and some staff members. 

 
Miss Marie: Thanks to everybody who came to Miss Marie’s farewell assembly or donated to the leaving present, she 
was overwhelmed by your kindness and sends her thanks to you all. We bought Miss Marie a beautiful bouquet of roses, 
some perfume, a bottle of wine and a voucher for £200. We all wish Miss Marie well in her new job as business manager 
at Penweddig. We will miss her for her efficiency with administration and technical knowledge but most of all for her 
kindness and positive personality. 
 
Swimming: This week will be the final swimming session as the pool will be closed from the 3rd July-16th August for 
essential maintenance works. 

 
Please get in touch if you have any worries or 
concerns, Have a good week. 
Mrs Brophy. 
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